
Jones, William V, EMNRD

From: Brooks, David K, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 2:44 PM
To: Jordan L. Kessler; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Michael Feldewert; Hall, Scott; darnold@matadorresources.com
Cc: Lisamarie Ortiz; Jones, William V, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
Subject: . RE: Case 15433 Matador Compulsory Pooling notification

Good Afternoon, Jordan

Based on your representation that Matador will be able to present evidence on February 18 that will clearly demonstrate the Sybyl Blackman Curry was duly and 
properly noticed for the original hearing, the case will be re-opened on that date for that purpose only.

Sincerely

David K. Brooks

From: Jordan L. Kessler [mailto:JLKessler@hollandhart.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 2:06 PM
To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>; Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>; Flail, Scott <sha!l@montand.com>; 

darnold@matadorresources.com
Cc: Lisamarie Ortiz <LOrtiz@hollandhart.com>; Brooks, David K, EMNRD <DavidK.Brooks@state.nm.us>; Jones, William V, EMNRD
<WilliamV.Jones@state.nm.us>; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>; Davidson, 
Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: Case 15433 Matador Compulsory Pooling notification

Mr. McMillan,

Per my conversation with Mr. Brooks, I understand that this case will be re-opened for notification purposes only on February 18, 2016.

Thanks,
Jordan

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD fmailto:Michaei.McMillan@state.nm.usl
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 11:51 AM
To: Jordan L. Kessler; Michael Feldewert; Hall, Scott

i



Cc: Lisamarie Ortiz; Brooks, David K, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Subject: Case 15433 Matador Compulsory Pooling notification

Ms. Kessler:
Case 15433 shall be reopened for purposes of notification for Sybil Blackman Carney and set for March 3, 2016.
Notice of hearing was marked returned, and the transcripts show delivery confirmation of the well proposal.

Thank You

Michael A. McMillan
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Dr., Santa Fe NM 87505 
O: 505.476.3448 F. 505.476.3462 
Michael.mcmillan(S)state.nm.us
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